Brookfield Public Schools

Security Task Force Meeting MINUTES

Friday, June 14, 2019 9:30 AM Superintendent's Office

The meeting was called to order at 9:30am

Present: Dr. John Barile, Jay Purcell, Colette Sturm, Bryan Chnowski, Eric Conklin and Ken Post

Absent: Rosa Fernandes, Bob Belden and Kevin Durkin

New Business

The committee voted unanimously to approve the minutes of the March 22, 2019 meeting.

Homeland Security Report- Dr. Barile reviewed the homeland security report with the committee.

The committee outlined key priorities from the report:

- Conduct an emergency drill to exercise the district communication plan
- Continue to develop and implement plan to update PA system at the schools
- Review the video that Chief Purcell shared with Dr. Barile with the faculty
- Explore options for conducting a survey regarding school grounds/field usage by the public during school hours.
- The committee discussed the possibility of moving to a 3rd SRO when we consolidate to the new elementary school

Old Business

CIP Update- Mr. Post updated the committee on the upcoming security projects, specifically the PA system and ballistic film on windows for next year.

The next meeting of the Security Task Force will be on Friday, September 20, 2019.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:25 am

Respectfully Submitted, Lisa Gramling, Board Clerk